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Community Foundation of Northern Shenandoah Valley

PO Box 2391
Winchester, VA 22604

Dear Friend of the Museum:

On behalf of the Shenandoah Valley DiscoveryMuseum, we extend our sincerest gratitude for your
recent gift!

Your generosity in contributing $1,500.00 for Engagement Carts through the Cochran Family Youth
Fund not only supportsour museum but also plays a crucial role in enhancing childhood education
within our community.

Your commitment to our mission is invaluable. Your donation enables us to provide hands-on
interactive play, innovative STEAM programming, engaging field trips, and enriching Summer
Camps. Moreover, it allows us to remain an essential contributor to healthy family systems and
robust kinesthetic education. We are in our 28th year of learning through play and because of you,

we continue to elevate our exhibits and programming!

Your continued support is a testament to your belief in the power of play and education. Together,

we are shaping a brighter future for our children. Once again, THANK YOU for your generosity
and for being a valued part of our mission.

Sincerely,

awn evine
Executive Director

Tammy Steve son
Director ofDevelopment and Marketing

Please consider this letter an official receipt ofyour tax-deductible contribution.No goods or
serviceswere provided to you in consideration ofthis gift. The Shenandoah Valley Discovery

Museum is a 501c(3) non- profit organization.
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